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Dear Mrs Downey, 

In May 2009, the EPA commenced a review process that will eventually encompass all waste 
licences issued for landfill activities. 'The numbering system for Waste Licence Review 
Application for facility Derryclure Landfill, Derryclure & Killeigh, Tullamore, County Offaly, 
has changed, effective immediately. 

It is noted that you have made a submission in relation to a review application that is being 
processed by the Agency at this time. The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the change in 
the number assigned to that review application in the Waste Register so that you can continue to 
be hlly involved and informed of the progress of the review application. Details of the changes 
are as follows: 

Waste Armlications/Licences 

Facility Name Old Waste Reg New Waste Reg No Licence Status 

Derryclure Landfill W0029-0 1 WOO29-0 1 Licensed 
W0029-02 WOO29-02 Licensed 

WOO29-03 Section 42(l)(b) Review - 
initiated on 18 June 2009 

WOO29-03 WOO29-04 Review Application recd 
14* November 2008 

No 

The new Waste Register No. will be used by the Agency in all future correspondence and 
information notifications. You are therefore advised to note the change and to quote the new 
Waste Reg. No., WOO29-04, in all future coirespondence with the Agency. 

If you have any queries on this matter, please contact the Environmental Licensing Programme 
on Lo Call: 1890 335599 or tel. 053-9160600. 

Yours sincerely, 

Marie Harris 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


